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3 BUDGET SETTING 
PROCESS AND 
TIMETABLE 2024/25 

As set out in the report  RESOLVED:  
That Cabinet notes a modelled initial budget shortfall of £14.4 million to be 
addressed.  
 
That Cabinet sets an expectation that the budget build for 2024/25 will recognise 
priorities set within the Community and Corporate Plan with reducing the impact 
of inequality on citizens and climate change on communities being central to all 
considerations.  
 
That Cabinet adopts the budget planning framework and timetable outlined in 
Appendix 1 and 2. 

Additional Information:  
 

4 DEVELOPING THE 
FUTURE MY DAY MY 
LIFE BASES 

As set out in the report  RESOLVED:  
That Cabinet considers the findings of the options appraisal and the 
recommendations set out in the My Day, My Life Future Bases Final Options 
Appraisal report, and agreed the following recommendations: 
 

(i) As per the options appraisal and consultation that has already been 
undertaken the Melville Centre for the Arts will be the long-term base 
for MDML and we will now proceed to make this building more 
accessible and suitable. Whilst this work is being undertaken the 
MDML service is also able to use the Wellbeing Centre in 
Abergavenny.  
 

(ii) That support will be provided to interested groups to assist them in 
developing their proposals for providing community-based support for 
a range of people in Abergavenny. Support will include being able to 
use the Wellbeing Centre in Abergavenny as a base for their current 
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activities and meetings; and advice about the developing business 
proposals. 

 
(iii) That the decision regarding Tudor Street building is deferred until the end 

of this financial year. This will allow any interested groups that might 
be interested in the building the opportunity to come forward with 
their proposals. 

 
(iv) That a review of community-based support for people with learning 

disabilities in Monmouthshire is undertaken. 

Additional Information:  
 

     

 

     

 


